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Launch of the Frost Scholarship Programme (Israel) 

 10 March 2015 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
We are delighted to announce a new scholarship programme for graduates of Israeli 
universities to obtain a Master of Science degree at the University of Oxford.  

The Programme is supported by the generosity of the Phillip and Patricia Frost Philanthropic 
Foundation. Over the next five years, The Frost Scholarship Programme (Israel) will offer four 
scholarships each year covering all tuition fees and a grant for living expenses. The program 
will be open to students from Israeli universities, who are ordinarily resident in Israel, and who 
have not previously been enrolled on a full degree programme outside of Israel. 

The first scholars will begin their studies in October, 2015. Frost scholars will also benefit from a 
week-long orientation at one of Oxford’s oldest colleges, Exeter College. This experience will 
introduce them to academic life at Oxford prior to starting their course of study. 

The list of eligible courses is available on our website at www.graduate.ox.ac.uk/frostisrael. We 
will give priority to applications received by 30 April 2015, but we strongly encourage applicants 
to apply early as courses will close as places are filled. 

We would like to bring this opportunity to the attention of as many students as possible, and we 
would be very grateful if you could let your students know about the Frost Scholarship. Please 
encourage your students to go to www.graduate.ox.ac.uk/frostisrael for details of how to apply 
and the full eligibility criteria. 

If you have any further questions, please email Elizabeth Eden elizabeth.eden@admin.ox.ac.uk 

We look forward to launching this unique program. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Elizabeth Eden, Frost Scholarship Officer                                      
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